TOWER HAMLETS

www.towerhamlets.gov.uk

17 July 2024
Re: 15 Chandler St
Dear resident/occupier,

One of the key priorities of the council’s Strategic Plan 2022-26 is to provide a culturally sensitive
substance misuse recovery centre on the first and second floor of 15 Chandler St. This is crucial to
the wellbeing of Tower Hamlet's residents from disadvantaged communities as well as those from
marginalised groups.

It has been proposed that the building at 15 Chandler Street can provide a suitable space for this.
The main aims of this space are to:

o deliver drop-in advice and information.

« provide brief interventions and advice around substances.

e provide flexible access during evenings and weekends.

* provide group programmes and 1-1 sessions.

o offer screening and assessments.

o deliver staff training and work in partnership with other treatment providers.

« provide space for mutual aid, including culturally sensitive fellowship meetings.
e provide services to concerned family members, friends, and significant others.
e create a safe space for women through women-only access.

If you would like to provide any feedback on this proposal, please email within 5 working days
from the date of this letter to:

15chandlerst@towerhamlets.gov.uk

Kind regards
\,U\)Jb(lv\)\/\z\ﬁ)\ig

Carrie Kilpatrick
Deputy Director Mental Health and Joint Commissioning

Tower Hamlets Council
Tower Hamlets Town Hal
160 Whitechapel Road
London
E118
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